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This narrow lane is also used by parents and young children walking to and from the village school. This quiet lane is single 
track and has no footpath or passing places for vehicles 
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The combination of construction vehicles and pedestrians during the development of the site, and 
the subsequent additional vehicles from the new houses, could potentially be hazardous. 
The proposed development site would result in the removal of woodland and in turn wildlife habitat. This comes at a time 
when we are being actively encouraged to protect our natural environment and plant more trees. 
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